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As residents of Bondurant, my husband Jim and I are very distressed to learn of the Evans company
plan to increase the gravel mining operation and to include an asphalt plant and crusher facility on
the property. In reading the application, it seems that there are quite a few possible inadequacies in
their plan and preparation for a responsible management of the site. Traffic, dust, noise, light
pollution, smells and other problems will arise, but the major problem is the proximity to the
HOBACK RIVER, and the Dell Creek drainages which will go into the river. We have already
seen the problems with other attempts at more commercial development near the river and hope
that the decision will be made to deny the permit for increased development of the gravel mining
operation. Thank you for your consideration of our concerns, sincerely, Jim and Christina Rizzo


